
World Mental Health Day 

Thursday 10th October 

 

This Thursday, we will 

be taking part in 

raising awareness of 

mental health and 

also raising vital funds for the 

Young Minds Trust.  

 

We ask that your child wears 

something yellow on Thursday.  

This could be a whole yellow 

outfit, or just a splash of yellow 

with their school uniform, 

whatever your child is happy in.  

Please visit our Just Giving page 

to donate to Young Minds Trust.  

Thank you 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/

hillside-primary-school-1727346783433  

 

Literacy 

We will be continuing our focus on the 

story, ‘Ruby’s Worry’ by Tom Percival.  

We have been learning these new 

words: 

explore, enormous, wonder, 

discovered 

and using them in our vocabulary. 

Read, Write, INC—Phonics 

We will be learning these sounds this week. 

  

Our school value of the week is 

               Be Safe 

How have you been safe this week?  

Perhaps you have been careful when 

moving around the classroom or 

listened to an adult when they gave 

you instructions to keep you safe.  

      It’s great to be safe!  

WB 7th October 2024 

Our topic is  

All About Me 

Reception Week Ahead 

Maths 

This week we will be exploring 

the concept of sorting.  

Children will focus on noticing 

similarities and differences in 

collections of familiar items.  They will 

discover that items can be sorted in a 

number of ways and into more than two 

groups. 






